Pe report – Summer Term 
Governors’ Visit


At the beginning of the lesson a suitable warm up was introduced. Visual tasks were used and they allowed the pupils to use a range of motor skills as they had to run to the chosen color.  Further into the lesson a fielding game was introduced where two teams had to collect objects from the middle hoop and return them to their hoop, the winning team was the team with the most objects.  This allowed the pupils to work as a team and use numerous communication skills.  

The aim of the next activity was to strike the ball with the beanbag and to knock balls across the other team’s line.  I thought this was a suitable activity for the pupils and it also challenged them. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]The final activity was a passing game. It was shown to the pupils that you can pass the ball in different ways, it allowed the pupils the freedom to be creative and think of their own ways of passing the ball. All of the class joined in the lesson, even though several of them had quite complex needs.

Overall, I felt the lesson was fantastic and suited the needs of every pupil that participated. I would like to thank Mrs Wright and her class for allowing me into their lessons and I wish everyone the best of luck in the future. 

Donna McMahon. 
